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Dear Friend:

      As this special season of thanks comes upon us, let us remember those of our brothers and sisters

devastated by Hurricane Sandy.  This is a special moment to let the silver lining behind every storm

shine its brightest, and know that every disaster brings a new dawn that will undoubtedly lead to greater

thanks. 

      This is a time to come together with the community and loved ones to reflect on all of our many

blessings, and celebrate strength, our bonds of fellowship, and life.

       As I keep all of my thoughts and prayers on every family in the city and state, I wish you a blessed,

safe, and Happy Thanksgiving.

Sincerely,

Senator Malcolm A. Smith
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